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Follow-up audit on main recommendations  
Federal Office for Buildings and Logistics 

Key facts 

Between 2015 and 2017, the Swiss Federal Audit Office (SFAO) conducted three audits at 
the Federal Office for Buildings and Logistics (FOBL), which resulted in various recommen-
dations. In mid-2020, the SFAO audited the implementation of four recommendations the 
FOBL had reported as completed at the time. The recommendations concerned the dele-
gation of procurements by the central federal procurement offices, the planning of the fed-
eral asylum centres and the construction of a further administrative building in Bern on the 
Guisanplatz 1 site.  

The SFAO concludes that the FOBL has implemented all four recommendations. These can 
therefore be closed. This report deals only with the status of implementation. Background 
information, risks and audit results can be found in the published audit reports1.

Original text in German 

 

                                                                 
1   The audit reports "Implementation of the cross-departmental offices' directives" (audit mandate 15318), "Construction 

of federal asylum centres audit" (audit mandate 17377) and "Guisanplatz 1 construction audit, Bern" (audit mandate 
16515) available on the SFAO website (www.sfao.admin.ch). 


